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Dear Employer of an AMT Certified Health Professional, 
 
Your employee has achieved certification through American Medical Technologists (AMT), 
whose members are competent, professional, and dedicated to the highest level of patient 
care. Why not help them keep this edge? Invest in your practice and your employee by allowing 
time off and paying for expenses to attend the AMT Annual Meeting July 21-24, 2025, in 
Pittsburgh, PA. 
 
At this event, participants can earn 15 CE credits toward fulfilling the requirements to maintain 
professional certification. Expect your employee to return from this meeting with expanded 
knowledge and the excitement to share what they have learned with you, your staff, and your 
patients.  
 
View the full meeting program at https://americanmedtech.org/CE-
Meetings/Meetings/Annual-Meeting for complete details. Your employee will return inspired to 
make a difference in your practice! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

 
Kathy Cilia, MT(AMT), CAE 
Executive Director 
American Medical Technologists 
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